
Shomper, Kris

2777

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Michael G Pratt [mgpratt@juno.com]
Tuesday, October 05, 2010 9:32 AM
IRRC
Re: Raw Milk

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

All consumers in all states should have the right to have access to raw
milk...this is the way it has been for centuries! Freedom to choose
your food is an American tradition.
Please vote AGAINST Proposed Regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture
2-160. Passage of this Bill would put America on the same path as
North Korea whose population is controlled by lack of food choices.
Thank you,
Eve Goss
Pittsfield, NH

Obama Urges Homeowners to Refinance
If you owe under $729k you probably qualify for Obama's Refi Program
http://thirdpartyoffers.i uno.com/TGL3141/4cab296472f242939em04vuc


